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Highlights of South Glengarry council meeting decisions, policy changes and municipal announcements. 

Meeting Highlights:  
New Business 
Building By-law 26-2022  

Delegation of Authority – Nuisance By-law 

Request to Refund a Minor Variance Application 

Cairnview Estates Draft Plan Approval Extension 

Temporary Use Zoning By-law Amendment – Happy Bay 

Holding Inc. 

Housekeeping Amendment to Zoning By-law 38-09 

Mutual Assistance Agreement By-law 

Procedural By-law – Third and Final Reading 

Pride Month and Raising of the Pride Flag 

Right to Disconnect Policy 

Char-Lan Recreation Centre – Workshop Columns 

Water and Wastewater Service Delivery Review 

Glen Walter Water Wastewater Plant Expansion – 

Environmental Assessment Award 

Radio Repeater Hosting Agreement 

Other Business 
Berish-Purcell Mutual Agreement Drain 

Glen Walter Waterfront Park – Concept Plan 

Committee Reports 
Committee of Adjustment Minutes – May 16, 2022 

SDG County Council Draft Minutes – May 16, 2022 

For Information Only 
Consent Application  

First Line Road Culvert 

Decorative Snowflakes – Green Valley and Bainsville 

Community Schools Alliance AGM Notice 

Resolution Request – Community Schools Alliance 

Resolution - Community Schools Alliance Plan (Municipality 

of Shuniah) 

Resolution – Energy Performance Tiers (City of Kitchener) 

Resolution – Former Mohawk Institute Residential School 

(City of Brantford) 

Resolution – Mandatory Firefighter Certification (Town of 

Newmarket) 

Contact: 
Kelli Campeau, Director of Corporate Services/Clerk 

kcampeau@southglengarry.com 

613-347-1166 x 2102 

www.southglengarry.com 

Next Meeting Date: Monday, June 20th, 2022. 

 

 

Next Meeting Date: Tuesday, February 22nd, 2022. 

Recognition of Pride Month 

Council officially recognized June as Pride Month throughout the Township 

of South Glengarry and directed that the rainbow flag be raised at the 

municipal office in Lancaster and at the Char-Lan Recreation Centre. Pride 

month is a month-long celebration and observance of lesbian, gay, 

bisexual, transgender, queer and 2-spirited (LGBTQ2+) people and the 

history, culture and contributions of the LGBTQ2+ communities.  
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Glen Walter Water/Wastewater Expansion 

The Township has been investigating and studying options to expand 

water and wastewater services in the Glen Walter area for more than a 

decade. A Master Plan approved in February of this year identified the 

completion of an Environmental Assessment for the expansion of the 

water treatment and water pollution control plants as the next step in the 

process. Council awarded the request for proposals for professional 

services to complete these works to EVB Engineering.  In total, three 

submissions were received. Council looks forward to continued progress 

on this important infrastructure initiative. 

 Glen Walter Waterfront Park: Concept Plan 

At the 2022 Budget meetings, Council approved $25,000 for the 

development of the Glen Walter Waterfront Park. The items discussed in 

the Concept Plan for the park include seating, a bike repair station, bike 

parking, signage, and landscaping. These items will help define the site as 

a designated passive park area. This addition will create a spot for cyclists 

to safely take a break while they are cycling along the Ontario Waterfront 

Trail. It is anticipated that  

a large portion of these  

plans will be completed  

by the end of June. Council 

was presented with a visual of 

the concept and all agreed it 

will be a great additional 

to our waterfront.  


